
   Interagency Coordinating Council (ICC) 
                         November 2020 Meeting Highlights 
 

 Recognized Andrea Merriman for her years of service as an 
ICC Parent Representative and past ICC Co-Chair. 
 

 Voted to recommend Jennifer Ortiz to the Governor for 
appointment as an ICC Parent Representative. 

 

 Voted to approve Lula Brown as the ICC Provider Co-
Chair Elect. 

 

 Learned about the benefits and challenges of virtual early 
intervention services from the Parent Panel. 

 

 Reviewed FIT Program data on referrals and the 
number of children served. 

 

 Voted to approve recommended changes to the ICC 
Bylaws and added language regarding the start date 
of ICC membership. 

 

 Voted to accept 2021 ICC Committee Action Plans. 
 

 Voted to recommend that FIT provider agencies be 
allowed to pilot changes to the Child/Family Transfer 
Form. 

 

 Discussed the 2021 ICC Legislative Fact Sheet and the 
upcoming Legislative Session.  

 


